

Bruce D. Benson President

December 11, 2017

Mr. David Kim The Bascom Group 26 Corporate Park, Suite 200 Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear Mr. Kim,

Thank you for your recent gift to the University of Colorado. Your generosity makes a substantial difference in the lives of CU students, faculty and researchers and helps us sustain excellence in education, public service, research and health care. It also helps make our state and nation better places.

Private support from donors like you augments our efforts to meet our mission to serve the people of Colorado and beyond. It also adds value by advancing critical areas of need, including scholarships, facilities, research and academic programs.

We have a great university and we very much appreciate your willingness to help make it even better. I understand you have many options in directing your philanthropy, so I thank you for your confidence in CU. We will do our utmost to be good stewards of your faith in us.

Again, please accept my sincere gratitude for your contribution.

Sincerely,

Bruce D. Benson

President

special tucks